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           6th June 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Sports Week Workshop – Reception to Year Two 
 
 
As part of our annual Sports Week at Fairfields, we have organised for Rising Stars Trampolining to 
come and visit the school for the day on Monday 30th June 2025. This is a fantastic opportunity for all the 
children in Reception and Key Stage One to experience a trampolining workshop. The children will each 
be able to bounce on a large trampoline with a qualified instructor to ensure their safety at all times. They 
will learn basic trampolining skills and play some games.    
 
The PTFA have very kindly offered to fund part of this workshop and we would like to ask for a voluntary 
contribution of £1.30 per child to cover the remainder of the cost. This is payable on School Gateway, 
our preferred method of payment. Permission to attend this workshop can also be given on School 
Gateway so there is no need to complete a separate permission slip.  Please make payment by 
Wednesday 25th June. 
 
· Log onto School Gateway 
 
· Select ‘Payments’ 
 
· Select Rising Stars Trampolining 
 
· Click on Consent 
 
· Add to basket 
 
· Checkout 
 
If you are in receipt of Benefit Related Free School Meals then the school will meet the full cost of this 
workshop. Please contact the school via email or message on School Gateway confirming that your child 
is eligible and give consent for your child to attend this workshop.   
 
If you require financial support then please contact the school for a Financial Support Request Form. 
 
If you have any questions then please speak to one of us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss L. Cooper and Mr P. Zarkadoulas  
PE Coordinator and PE Coach  


